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Mark Moran, Doctor of Medical Science and Physician Assistant-Certified, joined Lincoln 
Memorial University in 2010 and currently serves as the Vice President and Dean of the 
School of Medical Sciences.  His previous LMU appointments include serving as the Assistant 
Dean and Program Director of the LMU-DCOM Harrogate Physician Assistant Program and 
the Associate Dean of the LMU-DCOM Doctor of Medical Science Program. Prior to joining 
the LMU community, Mark practiced emergency medicine full-time as a physician assistant. 
  
Mark and his wife Kelly have 10 children and live in Harrogate, TN.    
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